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June 19th 2020 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

The City of Kenedy is committed to delivering safe, potable water to our customers. At times 
we, must make improvements to our water distribution system, this is one of those times that 
the construction could possibility effect the pressure in your area of the water distribution 

system. We will be working on Dewitt St. on Monday, June 22nd beginning at 
approximately 9:00 am. We will be replacing a section of water main and installing two 

major valves, for our crews to work on our water system safely and complete it in a timely 

manner, it will be necessary to interrupt your water service for approximately 7 hours. We 

regret the temporary inconvenience. We are providing you and your neighbors with this notice 
so that you may make any necessary provisions to minimize the discomfort associated with the 
temporary loss of water or pressure. 

When the water and pressure is restored, you will be under a BOIL WATER NOTICE  

We will rescind the BOIL WATER NOTICE after we receive sample results, usually within 24 
hours.  

The area affected by this planned outage will include:  

Dewitt, Maytag, Crosley, Latin, Booe, Graham, FM 743, Zennith, Lamar, and Banks 

This work will be rescheduled in the event of any unforeseen issues that may come up. In the 
event that The City of Kenedy must reschedule, our work will be performed on Tuesday 23rd for 
the same time period. Again, thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding. 
You may contact us at the Public Works Department at (830) 583-3217 or at City Hall (830) 
583-2230 if you have any questions or concerns. 

The City of Kenedy 

Public Works Director 

 Jerry Higgins 

 



 
 
 
 


